
 

 

 

TO: RESIDENTS OF THE VAUXMONT METROPOLITAN DISTRICT  
 

SUBJECT: APPLICATIONS TO JOIN LANDSCAPE COMMITTEE 
 

DATE: MARCH 21, 2023 

The Vauxmont Metropolitan District (the “District”) Board of Directors (the 

“Board”) is seeking qualified residents interested in serving on a Landscape Committee 

that the Board anticipates forming after its March 21, 2023 board meeting.   

 

Resident Directors may interview applicants prior to such meeting to ensure that 

they are qualified to serve on the Landscape Committee and fulfill the purposes set forth 

by the Board.  Applicants should be willing to serve on the Landscape Committee for a 

term of one-year and must demonstrate a particular interest in improving landscaping of 

common areas within the community with professionalism and a positive attitude (details 

provided in the resolution). 

 

Any resident of Vauxmont Metropolitan District interested in serving on the 

Landscape Committee for the District should file an application with the Board.  

Applications should include (1) a letter of interest, (2) a physical address of residence with 

in the District, (3) the number of years living/owning property within the District and any 

relevant involvement in community activism, (4) description of all relevant experience and 

knowledge about special districts and/or landscaping and (5) a bio statement. Applications 

must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, April 3, 2023 to be considered. Applications 

should be sent or delivered to Vauxmont Metropolitan District, c/o Timberline District 

Consulting, LLC, PO Box #351929, Westminster, Colorado 80031 or sent via e-mail to 

Brittany Barnett at barnett@timberlinedc.com.   
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